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We learned all about the life and times in Ancient Egypt. We wrote interesting facts in our fact books. Ask your child to tell you some of the new information he/she learned.  


�Spotlight Activity:  Buddy Reading 


During Buddy Reading, children are paired with a partner to read.  Self- Regulation is built into this activity with one child having a “lips” card and one having an “ears” card to help them remember who is reading and who is listening. Research tells us that when children reread their own writing, they can make great strides in their reading development. Children also look at theme books and “read” the pictures to each other.











WHAT ARE WE DOING IN SCHOOL?





Theme: Ancient Egypt 





What’s happening in centers?  We made props that will assist us in acting out our Next Magic Tree House book, Mummies in the Morning. 





What Reading & Writing Skills are being practiced?  We continued to use writing skills to write facts. Phonemic awareness, letter sounds and names, and segmenting sounds are the focus of our small group literacy games. 





What Math Skills are being practiced?  This week, we explored ten frames, shapes, and we began our number books.  





 


 





CALENDAR REMINDERS





School Calendar Can be found at � HYPERLINK "http://aes.seekonk.sharpschool.com/calendar" �http://aes.seekonk.sharpschool.com/calendar�








Birthdays


Raegan- Oct. 7th 


Jackson- Oct. 10th  


 





EXTENSIONS AT HOME:


Take turns reading with your child at home, just like they do in Buddy reading.  Remember it is okay for them to just tell the story using the pictures.


Ask your child to count from 1-20 (and beyond). The end of the year goal is to count by 1’s to 100. 





Class Web Sites:


� HYPERLINK "http://jenniferboudreau.weebly.com" ��http://jenniferboudreau.weebly.com�





On the Math page, try the games: Corners and Sides 


& 


Everyday Objects








WISH LIST


�* Quart & Gallon & Snack Sized Plastic Bags with Slide Closures





Thank you very much for the donations from last week!!!!! 
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Sight Words- Please be sure to practice EVERY DAY! 


Check out the class website (sight words) as I have videos that show how I teach the words each week. Hope you enjoy them! 





 





WISH LIST


�* Quart & Gallon & Snack Sized Plastic Bags with Slide Closures





Thank you very much for the donations from last week!!!!! 





 














Notes from the Teacher: 


* We collect Box Tops for Education all year long. Send them in whenever you have them, and I will keep them safe for you until the PTO collects them!  


* You can order from Scholastic at any time. My thanks to everyone who participated in the September and October Book Clubs.  We have already earned many free books for our classroom! We earned 6 free books from the September order.  Our class library continues to grow. If you missed the opportunity to order books in the past, take a look at the brochures that will be sent home with your child for November’s selections. Book orders and payments are due by November 8th. This way, we should have the books by Thanksgiving. If you would like to order online, our class code is GPD3G. If sending in a check, please be sure to make your check is payable to Scholastic. Please do not send cash. 


* Remember the Halloween Parade is Oct 31st at 9:30am! Please send costumes in a bag w your child’s name. 


* Math Ideas


Number activities to try at home: ** Count how many items you put in the grocery cart. ** Count how many forks you need to set the table. **  Count how many lights you pass while driving. ** Look to see if you can find the numbers 1 through 10 in your everyday activities. Look for numbers on your clocks, in magazines, in the newspaper, etc. **  Make a number collage. ** See if you can put objects in order from 1-5 or 1-10. ** Make a memory game when the number 1 is on one card and a picture of 1 object is on the other card. Take turns finding matches. Then, put your matches in order from 1 to 5. ** Write the numbers with varied items-chalk, markers, bubbles, etc. Up the challenge with #’s 11-20 or more!


Little Things that Make a BIG Difference...


** Please have your child practice zippering, buttoning, &/or snapping his/her coat. This will enable us to have more quality time outside on the playground equipment. Some of the coats have tricky zippers!


** I have noticed that many children have already learned to tie their shoes! If your child has not learned yet, keep practicing. In the meantime, double knots would be a huge help.


** Remember to put your child’s initials on/in her/her coat, vest, gloves, hat, etc. as it makes it much easier to return lost items. 


** If your child wears boots to school, please have him/her bring a change of shoes so he/she is more comfortable sitting on the rug. Thank you! 


  





Class Web Sites:


� HYPERLINK "http://jenniferboudreau.weebly.com" ��http://jenniferboudreau.weebly.com�





On the Math page, try the games: Corners and Sides 


& 


Everyday Objects
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